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Rumors floating on the net about rappers T.I. and Lil Wayne becoming members of Boyz N Da
Hood have been addressed; at least by the hip-hop rap artist T.I..

  

Rap artist T.I., thru Atlantic Records, has released the following statement on the matter:

  

T.I. says "Contrary to rumors circulating around the Internet, I have not and will not be joining
Boyz N Da Hood. Although I am and have always been part of the movement, I am not a
member of the group. This is just another case of ''Urban Legend''."

  

So again the hip-hop rumor mill and the ‘rumor’ sites had it wrong. People can guess to make
headlines, but it is always better to get the word from the ones involved, and again word is all
the rumors are false.

  

There is no word on rapper Lil Wayne’s position on the matter.
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